


were worried about his safety, why was this not mentioned? 

This piece was much more educational than Pediatrics 

Annals intended, and while I do not picture the panel as a 
group of perverts, their remarkable silence on the most 
important issues illustrates how political correctness can 
co-opt professionals into an enterprise that produces great 
harm to individuals and society. 
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